
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 3:04 PM 
To: faysal@ctc.org.pk 
Cc: naila@ctc.org.pk 
Subject: Re: District Monitor for Measles Rubella Campaign 2021 
 
Dear Faysal 
 
I am resigning from the position of District Monitor Quetta due to some personal reasons. Please accept 
my resignation. 
 
 
Thanks & Regards  
 
Zain Rasheed  
Contact # 03316006569 
 
 
On Tue, Sep 14, 2021 at 11:49 AM Zain Rasheed <zain.mzr@gmail.com> wrote: 
Dear Mr. Faysal 
 
Thanks for giving me this opportunity.  
I would like to inform you that I joined as District Monitor Quetta and gave my joining to Dr. Imdad 
Baloch ( Divisional Officer). 
 
 
Thanks & Regards  
 
Zain Rasheed  
Contact # 03316006569 
 
 

On Mon, 13 Sep 2021, 3:15 pm , <faysal@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Zain Rasheed, 

  

Greetings from CTC! 

  

  

We are delighted to inform you that you have been selected for the position of District Monitor 
– Quetta at CHIP Training & Consulting. 
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The services of this position are for three months and WHO Sub Offices have been tasked to 
conduct your training for it. You are requested to please join the District Health Offices from 
today i.e 13 September 2021. 

  

For detailed TORs of District Monitors, please visit our official website (www.ctc.org.pk) or 
click on the link below. 

http://www.ctc.org.pk/career/tors/terms-of-reference-district-monitor-dm/ 

  

Incase if you need any assistance or guidance regarding the same please let us know 

  

Thanks & Regards, 

  

Faysal 

Project Officer 

CHIP Training & Consulting 
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